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Robert Jensen

8248 W. Victory Road
Boise, ID 83709

Phone (208) 362-7355

Fax (208) 362-3858
robert.jensen@suez-na.com

February 21, 2017

Jim Coslett

Rock Solid Civil

270 N 27th Street, Suite 100
Boise, ID 83702

Dear Mr. Coslett:

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that BCI Subdivision, is serviceable with SUEZ under
its present tariffs, rules, and regulations as filed with the Idaho Public Utilities Commission.

SUEZ Rules and Regulations require that any main extension, booster station, reservoir or source
of supply necessary to serve this project will be funded by the owner/developer of the project.
Should this be the case, a specific agreement for those facilities is required.
The item(s) necessary to serve this project are indicated below.

New Domestic/Commercial/Fire service lines and Fire Hydrants only.
Due to the dynamic and changing nature of SUEZ’ water system this letter of serviceability expires
and cannot be relied upon twelve months from the date of this letter. Should you require

confirmation of serviceability past the twelve months, please let us know at that time.

As noted above, specific written agreements may be required. SUEZ’ obligation to proceed with
the project is contingent on satisfactory execution of those agreements.

I trust that this letter will aid you in the speedy process of this project.

Engineering Design Technician

FriBiTA -5 )



